
KOOTENAY WOMEN'S COUNCIL 

January 23, 1975. 

The Berger Commission On Family & Children's Law., 
Courthouse, 
800 West Georgia, 
Vancouver, B. C. 

Dear Person: 

We would appreciate receiving eight, (8), copies of the re­
vised study paper on Matrimonial property. 

I f possible, we would l i k e to receive them by Tuesday, 
January 28, as we are having a meeting to discuss these issues. 

Thank you for your kind attention to this matter. 

With good f e e l i n g , 

Marcia Braundy, Chairperson, 
Kootenay Women's Council 


